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Question/Comment  

It's wonderful to see the community moving forward with recreation center and I'm very 

supportive.  

 

With respect to location, the one venue I believe should be avoided is the Civic Center. It is far 

too close to the Yellowstone river. Given the high probability of flooding in the long run, this is a 

poor location for a long term community investment.  

 

Thanks, 

Lara Birkes 

 


